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Supporting the Village School 

    BONFIRE AND FIREWORKS DISPLAY                           
FRIDAY 2nd NOVEMBER – 5:30 PM ONWARDS  

 IN THE GROUNDS OF THE THREE TUNS  
 

‘Come and join us and make a night of it’ 
Christchurch and Highcliffe Brass Band - Bonfire - Fireworks – BBQ - Hog Roast -  

followed by music from “We are Robot’s” 
 

Buy early and save up to £14 on tickets! 
 

The BSA is pleased to announce that advanced tickets are now available to purchase. You can save 
up to £14 if you buy a family ticket before the firework display. Advanced tickets are now on sale 
from the school office, the Three Tuns, The Village Pet Shop and online, via the school website 
(please note a booking fee is applied to all online transactions).  
This year we have an all in one Family ticket, the cost is £15 for 2 adults & up to 3 children or 
individual tickets can be purchased at £5 per Adult and £3 per child. Tickets will be on sale on the 
night but NO Family tickets will be available. On the gate prices are: Adult £7 & Child (3-16yrs) £5. 
 
We have invited the Christchurch and Highcliffe brass band to join us to perform from 5:30pm. Come 
and listen to them before the bonfire is lit and the fireworks begin. 
 
The police have asked that you are mindful of the hazards of crossing Ringwood Road, that you bring 
a torch, avoid wearing dark clothing and be mindful of the local residents whilst parking. 
 
As always we NEED extra help. If you are able to help set up during the day, help run a stall or be 
part of the grand clear up then please come and find one of us in the playground or email: 
bsacommittee@outlook.com. We can not run this event without your help! 
 
The BSA Committee would like to thank The Village Pet Shop who are sponsoring this years’ event: 
as well as the Bransgore Rotary who help marshal the event and a big Thank you to the parent team 
who built the impressive bonfire. 
 
 
Thank you for your support,  
(BSA Secretary) 
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